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MAY 13, 2022

GENERAL UPDATES/REMINDERS:

e Class of 2026: Next week, watch your mail for information about your student's course requests
and athletic and activity information.

e Reminder: Students please return your textbooks as the year comes to an end. If you're finished
using a particular resource for the year you can return it early. Not sure what items you have
checked out, log into Destiny Discover> My Stuff > Checkouts.

® Spring Spirit Week: Spring Spirit Week will begin May 23-27. Check out the link to see all of the
awesome activities Wilmot has planned for you! B Spring Spirit Week.jpg

e Family Advisory Committee: Please join us at our Family Advisory Committee meeting on
Tuesday, May 17 from 5:30pm - 6:30pm in the WUHS Library! Meetings are open to all
parents/guardians of current Wilmot students and parents/guardians of 8th graders joining us as
freshmen in the fall. The purpose of the Family Advisory Committee (FAC) is to provide
communication between parents and school administrators/school board. If you have any
guestions about the FAC, please contact Danielle Fiveland-Scott at
fivelandd@wilmoths.k12.wi.us

ACADEMICS:

e Standards Based Grading: Information was sent in March to families in the Bi-Weekly Update
regarding our progress towards standards based grading practices. A committee of staff
members is currently working with Skyward on next steps moving forward. We will plan to share
more detailed information with families at the start of the school year. Please refer to our Spring
2022 Standards Based Learning Informational Sheet for more details.

B 3/4/22 SBG Information Sheet Spring 2022

STUDENT SERVICES:
e PSAT Information: Please see the below information regarding the optional PSAT/NMSQT test.

Students in the class of 2024 have the option to take the 2022 PSAT/NMSQT (Preliminary
SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test) this fall. The PSAT/NMSQT measures critical
thinking skills that are important for success in college, including critical reading, math
problem-solving, and writing skills. The 2022 PSAT/NMSQT is also the qualifying test students

P.O. Box 8
) 11112 308th Avenue

Q 262-862-2351
Wilmot, W1 53192

A 262-862-6929 , .
wilmothighschool.com


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DMd2OJ-UY7nRQUXCS2W9l9UT3aNi3ZDZ/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nArSr0oiV9dTnBnNIHC_8nESFhhaQvJ83d01sp5FT1A/edit
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must take to enter National Merit Scholarship Corporation (NMSC) competitions for college
scholarships that will be awarded in 2024.

The PSAT Test is typically taken by students:
* Who are planning on taking the SAT test
* Score very high on standardized tests
* Have a parent that is employed by a company that takes part in the NMSC

The test will be administered at Wilmot Union High School on Wednesday, October 12, 2022.
The test is approximately four hours in length and will be administered in person during a block
school day at Wilmot Union High School. There is an $18.00 fee to take the test which is payable
by cash, credit card via Skyward or by check. Checks should be made payable to Wilmot Union
High School.

To register for the 2022 PSAT/NMSQT test please complete this form and submit your $18.00
payment through one of the options listed on the form by June 8, 2022. If you are not sure if
your student should take the PSAT, please discuss it with your school counselor.

® 22-23 Course Selection: Please take time to review your student’s course selections for next
year one more time. You can see your student's course selection in Skyward under "Schedule,"

then "Course Requests." Students have until June 1st to make changes to their course selection.
As always, if you have any questions, please reach out to your student's school counselor.

e WANTED: Youth Voice in Career Readiness: DPI is requesting feedback from students in WI
about their views on career readiness. Please have your student fill out the Survey on the shown
links to help us get information to aid us in our planning of ACP. Current Wisconsin HS Student
Survey & 2016-2021 Wisconsin HS Graduate Survey

e Class of 2022:
o Senior Awards Banquet: We want to celebrate you! Please complete this form with any
scholarships you have received by next week. All scholarships must be entered by
Friday, May 20 to be included at our Senior Awards Banquet which will be held
Wednesday, May 25 at 6:30 pm. If your student is receiving an award, you will receive
an invitation by email. RSVP's are also due by May 20th.

o Senior Spotlight: Once again, student services will be highlighting our seniors with a
senior spotlight series. We would love to celebrate each and every one of you as you
finish up your journey here at Wilmot and head on to new adventures. Please complete
the Senior Spotlight Form to be recognized through social media. If you or your parents
would like a copy of the slide emailed, we are happy to do that as well. Reach out to
Mrs. Carpenter at carpenterr@wilmoths.k12.wi.us with any questions.

e Upcoming Visits:
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSehUe9-LXBXyq6kItzqvA12DthmvCmR3xu7I8yDqPuV1ciwSQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScXP0brsmbxC1g3xHQk04vpeF0-8VV1n_4tVsSNCSgJyOWQpQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScXP0brsmbxC1g3xHQk04vpeF0-8VV1n_4tVsSNCSgJyOWQpQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeGrYnchG3-CmwNXCHxWEdAFbyI88z18L18gUuosvEboc4kxw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKRBlVdi5ABmrhUHiD21JkryOW1ldp6XQSTmr-qBFfRfkPMA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://forms.gle/Fo5kktVF6d2YxJEBA
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ATHLETICS/ACTIVITIES:

e International Club: The International Club is selling bracelets to support Ukrainian refugees.
Bracelets cost $1 each and can be purchased before or after school, or in The Paw. Contact Mrs.
Tilsner or Mrs. Unger for more information.

e Paw Prints: If you're interested in placing an end of the year order through Paw Prints please fill
out the order form. We have some new items for sale, take a look! Paw Prints Order Form

e Relay For Life: Relay for Life will be held Friday, May 20 from 6 PM until 12 AM at Wilmot Union
High School. Learn more about this event HERE.

e Caterpillar to Butterfly LIVE STREAM: The Wilmot Library's caterpillars are in their chrysalis
stage, check out the Wilmot YouTube channel to watch them LIVE as they grow into butterflies!
Library caterpillar to butterfly exhibit is available to watch LIVE. Each day our Painted Lady
caterpillars will be moving, eating, growing and eventually form chrysalides and grow into
beautiful butterflies. We will be releasing them into the outdoors once their wings mature.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qoKBGYOIpG0

COVID-19 INFORMATION:

® Please take a moment to read this COVID-19 Update from Nurse Jarnigo

e COVID-19 Dashboard can be found HERE.

Have a wonderful weekend, Panthers!
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